English Hubs

Kingsnorth :

Church of England Primary School

ACHIEVEMENTS House Points
Learning Awards: Becket 88

. - . .. Dickens 90
Yusuf A, Emmie T, Koen AG, Millie S, Oliver BG, Maisie R, Churchill 84

Albina G, Harry B, Billy R, Jacob F, Madison V & Alfie W _
Values:

. . ) CONGRATULATIONS TO:
Charlie C, Albert R, Lilly H, Isabelle R, Liam W, Ethan L, Toby Holmes

H, Zachary H, Madeleine C, Daniel S, Sasha CJ & Alex S. FOR HAVING THE MOST POINTS THIS WEEK.

UPDATE INFORMATION

Please advise the office if you have changed your
email, home address or phone numbers since
March.

If someone else is collecting your child from school,
please contact the school to advise this.
Thank you

PARKING

Please can we remind parents to park sensibly and
not block the surrounding resident’s driveways &
paths.

Thank you.

WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO WHAT IS ON NEXT WEEK?

Welcome back to all the children and their families.
The children and staff are settling into the new We are looking forward to
routines very well. welcoming the new reception

We would like to thank you all for being classes in school for the first time
understanding with the staggered start and finishing next week.
times, this has been successful.

Main Office: 01233 622673

Website: www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Mobile: 07541 316018 / 07933 251456

Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813
Nourish Catering:  kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com

CONTACT
us



http://www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk/
mailto:office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
mailto:administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
mailto:kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
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Things to remember
Kent Library Reading Challenge — Finishes the end of September.

Water bottles

We do have stock of water bottles and they are £1.00 each.

Parking

Please can we remind parents to park sensibly and not block the surrounding
resident’s driveways / paths.
Thank you.

YR 6 Open Days

The Lenham School 22" & 29t September
To book your place please follow the link below
https://www.thelenham.viat.org.uk/3623/open-afternoon-events

Homewood School Virtual Open Evening
Dates and more information to be released in a couple of weeks.

Brockhill Park
Virtual open evening is planned for 15" September, go to the website
www.brockhill.kent.sch.uk
To book.

Wye School

Open Morning 2 for Entry
into Year 7 September
2021

3 Friday 23 October 2020
®10:30

For Year 6 students from any primary school
apart from Spring Grove, Lady Joanna
Thornhill and Kennington (who should attend
Open Day 1), with no more than 2
accompaying adults, no other year groups or
siblings. We will tour the school and answer
questions for potential Year 7s for September
2021. Pre-booking is not required but we will
only accept guests who meet the conditions set
above. Please wear face coverings unless you
have an exemption. Please assemble in the
school playground in either the ‘Ashford

addresses’ or 'non-Ashford addresses' groups
ready for a 10:30 start. On site parking is
available.
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